Scholastic Book Fair - November 22nd - 25th

Our Scholastic Book Fair is scheduled to begin on Monday, November 22 and run until Thursday, November 25th.  We will be having an in-person book fair which students will come to during their regular library classes.  Students will be able to make their wishlists to go home or purchase books at that time.  There will also be an online virtual book fair that students/parents can view books and order online. 

The virtual link is:
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5154838 
(This will be active starting on Monday, November 22nd and can be found on the Bawlf School website)

Please feel free to share this link with Grandparents, too!  Extended families can participate in the Virtual Book Fair from the comfort of their own home.  It’s a great time to get some wonderful books for your children to read over the Christmas break.

Books purchased online will be shipped free of charge (No Shipping/Handling) to Bawlf School where they can be picked up or sent home with students in individual private packages.

Remember, all purchases benefit our school and earn rewards that can be redeemed for books and educational resources for our school library.

Thank you in advance for participating in our Scholastic Book Fair and supporting our library!  

Happy Reading!!!
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